
Ironworks Estates Homeowners Association 

P. O. Box 1044 

Georgetown, KY  40324 

 

July 1st, 2023 

Dear Ironworks Estates Lot & Homeowner(s),  

The annual dues for the Ironworks Estates Homeowners Association are now being 

collected for the Fiscal year beginning July 1st, 2023 and ending June 30th, 2024.   

Please send in your dues by July 31st, 2023.   

The Homeowners Association remains active.  We will continue with improvements 

and maintenance of your neighborhood.  I.E.H.A. members have voting rights, use of 

the shelter, pond and green spaces.  Please refer to your I.E.H.A. Newsletters and 

Internet web site for more information.  Dues are assessed at $200.00 per year. 

Sincerely, 

Walt Beltz 

Treasurer 

 

www.IronworksEstates.org 

 

StuHayden48@gmail.com 
 

Statement of Dues 

 

Fiscal Year 2023-24:  $200.00  

 20022-23:     _______       

                                                                                                                  other yrs    _______    

Total Amount Due: _______      

 

Please return this part of notice with your payment.  Make your check payable to: IEHA 

 Or Ironworks Estates Homeowners Association.  

 

 Please mail your payment to: 

 

I.E.H.A. 

P. O. Box 1044 

Georgetown, KY  40324 

http://www.ironworksestates.org/

